
 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are thrilled to announce an exciting addition to our team at Augusta Children’s Dental 
Center! Please join us in welcoming Dr. Khiem Truong as one of our new pediatric dentists. 

Dr. Truong brings over a decade of experience as a pediatric dentist, specializing in 
providing compassionate care to children, including those with autism and special needs. 
He is also highly skilled in IV sedation and other advanced pediatric dental techniques, 
ensuring our patients receive the best possible care in a safe and comfortable 
environment. 

Dr. Truong earned his Doctorate in Dentistry from the University of Florida and his 
bachelor’s degree from Kennesaw State University, right here in Georgia. He completed his 
residency at the University of Arkansas for Medical Sciences, where he gained extensive 
training in pediatric dentistry. 

Throughout his career, Dr. Truong has demonstrated remarkable knowledge, care, and 
dedication to his patients, and we are confident he will make a wonderful addition to our 
practice. His expertise and passion for working with children align perfectly with our 
commitment to providing the highest level of dental care for your family. 

We are excited for you to meet Dr. Truong and experience the warmth and professionalism 
he brings to our team. Thank you for trusting Augusta Children’s Dental Center with your 
child’s dental health. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

The Augusta Children’s Dental Center Team 


